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August 19, 1998 
 
Claim and filing fee filed by attorney for Plaintiff.  Amount of 
Claim: $13,023.26  

August 26, 1998 
 

Copy of Claim forwarded to attorney for Defendant and Chief Deputy 
Attorney General.  ANSWER DUE FROM DEFENDANT SEPTEMBER 28, 1998.  

September 10, 1998 
 
Acceptance of Service of Claim received from Chief Deputy Attorney 
General.  Receipt of same acknowledged by Chief Deputy Attorney 
General August 28, 1998.   

September 14, 1998 
 
Acceptance of Service of Claim received from attorney for Defendant. 
 Receipt of same acknowledged by attorney for Defendant August 28, 
1998.   

September 23, 1998 
 
Defendant’s Answer to Plaintiff’s Claim filed by attorney for 
Defendant.  Copy forwarded to attorney for Plaintiff by attorney 
for Defendant.   

September 24, 1998 
 
Letter forwarded to parties directing parties to commence with 
discovery.   

November 8, 1999 
 
Letter forwarded to parties requesting status.  Response due 
December 8, 1999.   

November 15, 1999 
 
Letter received from attorney for Defendant advising that the parties 
are in discovery.   

December 6, 1999 
 
Status letter received from attorney for Plaintiff advising that 
the parties are in discovery.   

June 2, 2000 
 
Letter forwarded to parties requesting status.  Response due from 
parties July 3, 2000.   
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June 15, 2000 
 
Status letter received from attorney for Plaintiff advising that 
the parties have settled.   
 June 28, 2000 
 
The Board rendered an Opinion and made the following Order: “AND 
NOW, this 28th day of June,  2000, it is ORDERED and DECREED that 
 each party shall bear its own costs and attorneys' fees and that 
the matter be marked "settled, discontinued and ended with  
prejudice." It is so ORDERED.”  Copy forwarded to attorney for 
Plaintiff and attorney for Defendant.  

July 5, 2000 
 
Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated June 28, 2000 
received from attorney for Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged 
by attorney for Defendant July 3, 2000.  
  

July 10, 2000 
 
Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated June 28, 2000 
received from attorney for Plaintiff.  Receipt of same acknowledged 
by attorney for Plaintiff July 5, 2000.  
 


